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PETERSBURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

August 27, 2020

Petersburg Borough Assembly Members,

I am writing this letter of support on behalf of the Petersburg Chamber of Commerce regarding and
advocating for the Childcare Assistant Program and the affects this will have on our businesses. As you
know, the community is in a bind regarding this issue and being able to resource and provide outlets for
children during this difficult time would help put working parents at ease.

We can agree on this one thing; no childcare, no employees and from there it’s a snowball effect. Please
consider this letter of support in funding this program as we navigate through this season of COVID
together.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Windy Loges

Mindy Lopez
Administrator, Petersburg Chamber of Commerce



